
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  April 3, 2017 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students whose 

accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence Award.  On 

Monday, April 10, 2017 we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 

 

A. DECA State Competition – State Qualifiers: 

  

Magdalene Ammon   (placed 1st) 

Morgan Anderson  (placed in the top 10) 

Alec Avitia 

Carter Berens 

Jacob Bice    (placed 5th & in the top 10) 

Gabrielle Brainard  (placed in the top 10) 

Lauren Burgess    (placed in the top 10) 

Emma Davine 

Eileen Drew 

Luke Fisher 

Katherine Flatt    (placed in the top 10) 

Anthony Gervino 

William Gibson 

Ian Hanson   (placed 5th)  

Madison Heine   (placed in the top 10) 

Stephanie Howe 

Juniper Jimenez 

Bradley King 

Caroline Lahey  (placed 5th)  

William Lew  (placed in the top 10) 

Cassandra Longo  (placed in the top 10) 

Victoria Mehren   (placed in the top 10) 

Peter Mertka    (placed 5th) 

Nicholas Nelson 

Daniel O'Connell   (placed 4th) 

Tulsi Patel  (placed in the top 10) 

Jason Peruba 

Karina Shourie 

Michael Stedronsky 

Aaron Stocking 

Matthew Sweet   (placed 5th)  

Jacob Tarpey   (placed in the top 10) 

Jack Thompson 

William Walker 

Cameron Zak   (placed 4th) 

Addison Zima 

These students all qualified and competed in the DECA State Competition held March 9th – 11th in Chicago, 

Illinois.  The DECA advisor is Jamie Dunlap and the assistant advisor is Sara Consdorf. 

 

 

Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for 

this opportunity.  


